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 Gifted Resources News 
  
Welcome to the August 2018 edition of the Gifted Resources 
Newsletter.  

Sad news for the gifted community with the passing of Dr. James 
T. Webb founder of SENG and Great Potential Press. 
His obituary can be read at https://jamestwebb.com/in-
memoriam-dr-james-t-webb/  

 

If you would like your information to be included in the newsletter please email me 
at jo@giftedresources.org  And also email jo@giftedresources.org  if you would 
like to change the email address at which you receive the newsletter or to 
unsubscribe. Be sure to include the original address at which you received the 
newsletter so that I am able to change your details.  
Kind regards 
Jo Freitag 
Phone 0403 594 340 
Email jo@giftedresources.org  
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GIFTED SUPPORT GROUPS 
 
GIFTED SUPPORT NETWORK INC. 
Active network in Melbourne's south eastern, western and north eastern regions offering the following 
services to families with gifted children: 
* "Mini Minds" - activities for pre-schoolers 
* "Primary Minds" - activities for primary school aged children and their parents 
* "Teens & Tweens" - activities for teenagers and their parents each term 
* Information evenings with expert speakers covering issues relating to the gifted 
* Daytime and evening social events for parents to share their experience of parenting the gifted child 
* Comprehensive members’ library 
* Regular email/Facebook updates on events/articles of interest to families with gifted children 
For further information visit www.giftedsupport.org 
P.O. Box PO Box 2808 
 Cheltenham, 3192 
Email address is admin@giftedsupport.org 
News of activities see http://www.giftedsupport.org/events  

GSN on Facebook 

Like our Gifted Support Network Facebook PAGE - to keep up to date with events, articles, info 
for parents of gifted children etc. 
Join the GSN Forum Facebook GROUP - to discuss anything 'gifted' with other local parents. 
 
 
'THE BIG BANG COFFEE CLUB' 
The Big Bang Coffee Club meets on the first Wednesday of the month at 9.30am (School and Public 
Holidays excepted) at: 
The Coffee Club  
Shop 49-50 
Moonee Ponds Central 
14-16 Hall Street 
Moonee Ponds  
All are welcome.  
For newcomers: Moonee Ponds is well serviced by public transport. For drivers, free undercover 
parking for up to 3 hours is available at Moonee Ponds Central:  
Enter from Mt Alexander Road, Hall Street, or Homer Street. Park your car, go through the entrance 
doors and take the escalator to the top floor, where you will see Kmart, and it is a few doors down 
from there, on the corner (Adjacent to Hall Street). 
For more information please contact:  
Nicole Lawrence nicole_lawrence@mailcan.com Mobile 0413 754 278 
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MAROONDAH GIFTED CHILDREN"S PARENTS' ASSOC.   
Morning Coffee at MacDonald's, Maroondah Hwy. Croydon Vic. at 10.30 am on the first  Wednesday 
of the month  
Contact Jennifer Grant  
Phone 9779 4218  
ijgrant@optusnet.com.au 
Louise Howe  
Phone 9801 2912  
louise_h@tpg.com.au 

BELGRAVE PARENT SUPPORT GROUP 
Meetings generally monthly on Mondays 
Contact Heike Reich 
Phone (03) 9752 5420 
Email heikemagnus@yahoo.com.au  
 

CASTERTON AND DISTRICT AREA 
Catriona Hill would like to connect with other parents of gifted children in Casterton and District area 
Contact: Catriona Hill 
Phone (03)55812529 
Mobile 0419008734 
Email: antrim@netspace.net.au 
Web: http://au.groups.yahoo.com/group/tallpoppysyndrome/ 

 

CHIP GEELONG 

http://chipcentregeelong.com.au/ 

Event Schedule  
http://chipcentregeelong.com.au/2018-event-schedule/  
 
CHIP Family Support Group Geelong 
http://chipcentregeelong.com.au/support-group/  

 
 
 
VAGTC 
https://www.vagtc.org.au/  
 
VAGTC on Facebook 
https://www.facebook.com/vagtc/?ref=br_rs  
VAGTC on Twitter 
https://twitter.com/VicAGTC 
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Association for the Education of Gifted and 
Talented Education, Victoria - AGATEVic 
 
For details of events go to 
https://sites.google.com/agatevic.org/website/presentations-events  
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KIDS LIKE US https://kidslikeus.org.au/  

 
The Lions & Kids Trivia Night is fast approaching! Taking place on Saturday 18thAugust from 
18:30, the Lions Club of Sandringham, Inc. and Kids Like Us will be teaming up to host a trivia night to 
remember – all in aid of the Kids Like Us Bursary Fund. 
 
Tickets are still available for what promises to be a brilliant night! You can book these here. 
 
We're also still collecting raffle tickets! If you've got raffle ticket stubs to return, please get these back 
to us as soon as possible - we're collecting them in our Waiting Room. If you still have raffle tickets to 
sell to friends and family, please get these back to us as soon as you can! 
 
We're also collecting donations for the silent auction, if you'd like to make a donation of something to 
bid on, or if you can spare an hour while your child's at Kids Like Us to go and talk to our local 
businesses - we have a list of people to contact in our Waiting Room! 
 
Event details: 

 Date: Saturday 18th August, 18:30 
 Location: Cheltenham Golf Course, 35 Victor Rd, Cheltenham, VIC 3192 
 Price: $25 per person (including Concession) 
 Bookings: https://www.trybooking.com/book/event?eid=370090 
 Booking details: Please print your ticket and bring it along for entry on the night. 
 Contact: For any queries, please contact Katie Rhodes at katie_girl93@hotmail.com, or 

at 0417 302 633. 
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KIDS LIKE US https://kidslikeus.org.au/ 
 

 
 
 

 
 
GERRIC 
 
https://education.arts.unsw.edu.au/about-us/gerric/  
 
https://education.arts.unsw.edu.au/about-us/community-engagement/professional-
development-learning/  
 
https://education.arts.unsw.edu.au/events/  
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FROM GERRIC  

Research- get involved and support! 

Secondary teachers:  
Dr Jae Yup Jung (UNSW) is currently undertaking research on the 
conceptions of leadership held by secondary teachers of gifted 
students - an international study comparing the conceptions of teachers in 
three countries (i.e., Australia, Korea, and the United States) that is being 
funded by the National Research Foundation of Korea. 

He is seeking the participation of secondary teachers in this research. 
Essentially, participation will involve the self-administration of an online 
questionnaire. The information statement that includes a link to the 
questionnaire may be found by copy –pasting this link into your 
browser https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSflClcs2MVdrVwFQl26aNJ
plKz8VqJfhbhwy3QgE4OltNZ96Q/viewform?usp=sf_link 

  
The questionnaire will take, approximately 10-15 minutes of the teachers’ time 
to complete. 

All participants who wish to leave their contact details will go into a draw to 
receive one of five $40 Amazon gift cards. 

It is noted that any information that can be identified with any participating 
teachers will remain strictly confidential, and disclosed only with their 
permission, unless disclosure is required by law. The research team will be the 
only people with access to the collected data, which will be stored in a secure, 
safe and central location within The University of New South Wales. 

At this stage, the research team is expecting to analyse the data collected by 
early 2019, and to be in a position to issue reports of the research to all 
relevant parties by mid 2019. In any reports of the research (including 
conference presentations and academic journal publications), information will 
be presented so that participating teachers and member associations will not 
be identifiable. 
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FROM GERRIC  

 

Invitation to Participate in a GERRIC Gifted Education Study 
Homeschooling Gifted/High Ability students in Australia: Comparative 
qualitative case study research 

Dr Leonor Conejeros Solar, Endeavour Scholarship Fellow, from the Pontificia 
Universidad Católica de Valparaíso and Dr Susen Smith, GERRIC Senior 
Research Fellow, School of Education, UNSW Sydney are seeking volunteer 
research participants to examine Homeschooling for gifted/high ability students 
(HC180379). 

Would the research study be a good fit for me? The study might be a good fit 
for you if: 
• You are a family that is doing home education. 
• You have a Gifted/High Ability child who is being homeschooled. 
• Your Gifted/High Ability child is between 7 and 14 years’ old. 
• You are willing to participate in the research project. 
• Your son/daughter is willing to participate in the research project. 

What would happen if I took part in the research study? If you decide to take 
part: 
• Parents/guardians would be interviewed about motivations, experiences, and 
expectations related to Homeschooling and your interview will be recorded. 
• Your son/daughter will be interviewed about his/her experiences about 
homeschooling, and his/her interview will be recorded. 
• One day of your Homeschool will be observed at your home. 

Will I be paid to take part in the research study? There are no additional costs 
associated with participation in this research study, nor will you or the 
participant be paid. 

If you would like more information or are interested in being part of the study, 
please contact: 
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Name: Dr. Leonor Conejeros Solar 
Email: leonor.conejeros@pucv.cl 
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We are excited to announce the opening of proposal submissions for the 2019 
World Conference! Please carefully review the submission guide on our 
website at https://worldgifted2019.com/submit/   

Registration is also open. We look forward to seeing you in Nashville as we 
discuss A World of Possibilities: Gifts, Talents, & Potential. 

If you have any questions, please let us know. 

For further information https://worldgifted2019.com/  
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SOME INTERESTING BLOGS 
 
GT Chat Blog 
https://globalgtchatpoweredbytagt.wordpress.com/  
 
https://globalgtchatpoweredbytagt.wordpress.com/2018/07/27/taking-a-closer-look-
at-mentorships/  
 
https://globalgtchatpoweredbytagt.wordpress.com/2018/07/24/humor-and-gifted-kids/  
 
https://globalgtchatpoweredbytagt.wordpress.com/2018/07/18/parent-support-
groups-meeting-needs/  
 
https://globalgtchatpoweredbytagt.wordpress.com/2018/07/05/digital-citizenship-for-
gt-students/  
 
Hoagies Gifted Blog Hops  
http:// hoagiesgifted.org/blog www. _hops.htm  
 
http://www.hoagiesgifted.org/blog_hop_relationships.htm  
 
Gifted Homeschoolers Forum Blogs 
http://giftedhomeschoolers.org/blogs-2/  
 
https://giftedhomeschoolers.org/blog-hops/parenting-teaching-gifted-toddler/  
 
Sprite’s Site Blog 
https://spritessite.wordpress.com/2018/07/19/the-punch-line/  
 
Jen Torbeck Merrill Laughing at Chaos blog 
http://www.laughingatchaos.com/id-like-to-reinstall-my-operating-system/ 

 
SOME INTERESTING WEB PAGES 
New archive page for Byrdseed Gifted 
https://www.byrdseed.com/archive/  
 
Dr. James Webb 100 words of wisdom 
http://sengifted.org/100-words-wisdom-james-t-webb-ph-d/  
 
SENG Columbus Mini Conference 
http://sengifted.org/seng-columbus-mini-conference-2018-2/  
 
Dr. Devon MacEachron 
http://drdevon.com/  
 
http://drdevon.com/blog/ 
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DISCLAIMER 
Gifted Resources aims to provide information about events, services and websites that could be of interest. Inclusion in Gifted 
Resources Newsletter does not necessarily imply any endorsement or guarantee of quality or suitability to meet your specific 
needs. 
Kind regards, Jo Freitag 
Gifted Resources 
Phone 0403 594 340 
Email: jo@giftedresources.org 
 

 
 
 
 

 


